
BANKRUPTCY UPDATE
 April 9, 2014

If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Certificates of Service

Pursuant to Bankr. D.S.D. R. 9004-3, a certificate of service
should be filed on the same day the document is served.  If it is
filed on the same day the document is filed, the certificate of
service should be filed as an attachment to the document.

New Telephone Number for Dale Wein

As of Monday, April 14, Dale Wein’s telephone number (for both
his Chapter 13 Trustee and private practice work) will change to
(605) 725-5005.  His mailing address, fax number, and e-mail
address will remain the same.  

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk’s office, please let us know.

http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

